
19/08/2021 

MR David Broadbridge 
126B Irrrubel RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
dave@getsmarteducation.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I am very concerned about this proposed development. My reasons for my objection include 
the removal of natural vegetation and subsequent impacts on wildlife, the height, inadequate 
drainage and absolute traffic chaos while construction is taking place. The road is totally 
unsuitable for this type development, its narrow, has numerous blind spots and has a high 
volume of traffic. 

Sent: 19/08/2021 7:38:58 PM
Subject: Online Submission


